SPMS Meet Operations Report Thursday March 19, 2015 Submitted by Robin Smith

SCY SPMS Meets:

All Meet Directors/Hosts for SPMS SCY Season have been communicated with regarding sanctioning requirements and expectations for equipment (watches, lap counters, etc...), awards, and deck marshals. We have had 7 meets so far in 2015 (6 sanctioned, 1 recognized). There have been no issues. Results have been posted to SPMS and USMS websites.

The SPMS Executive Committee, through emergency vote, reinstated the award for the 2015 SPMS SCY Championship to Santa Barbara Masters. The event will be held at the Elings Aquatic Center at Dos Pueblos High School in Goleta. We have been in communication with the Meet Director/Host to ensure a championship level meet.

Upcoming SCY Meet Schedule:

- -Fri to Sun March 20th to 22nd San Luis Obispo 2015 Spring Splash (LCM, dual sanction USMS/USA-S)
- -Sun March 22nd CVMM Matt Biondi Masters SCY Classic (Simi Valley)
- -Sun March 29th UCLA SCY
- -Sat to Sun April 11th 12th SPMS SCY Championships (Goleta)
- -Thurs to Sun April 23rd to 26th USMS National SCY Championships (San Antonio, TX)

LCM SPMS Meets:

We are now starting the sanction process for the LCM Meets:

- -May 17th Santa Clarita LCM
- -June 13th Las Vegas LCM
- -June 18th Yucaipa LCM
- -June 25th-28th MVN TYR Swim Meet of Champions (LCM, dual-sanction USMS/USA-S)
- -July 4th to 5th San Luis Obispo Firecracker Meet (LCM, dual-sanction USMS/USA-S)
- -July 5th MVN Patrick Moore Memorial Relay Meet
- -July 11th Santa Barbara LCM
- -August 14th-16th SPMS/SW Zone Summer Championships (MVN)

Note: The California Senior Games Swimming Event in Pasadena on June 7th has been recognized.

I have been attending and swimming as many meets as my schedule allows. The meet directors have had no issues with providing their own equipment, awards, and deck marshals. The meet administrators and meet referee/officials have been doing an excellent job - the meets have been run efficiently and in a timely manner. Results have been posted promptly and articles/pictures have been submitted to the Newsletter. I will be attending the SPMS SCY Championships at Goleta in April.